PUBLIC NOTICE!!!

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Town of Creswell will be flushing water mains on Wednesday, March 11th, 2020 and Thursday, March 12th, 2020.

Temporary water discoloration and low pressure may occur during flushing.  Customers are asked to refrain from washing clothing when flushing is in progress in your area.  Please lift the lever on your automatic ice maker to prevent making discolored ice.  Before using, please run cold water for a short time to remove discolored water that may be in your lines.
